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In the current political climate where the voices fighting
oppression are met with violence, contempt, and indifference our
communities are still fighting for survival. Black and Brown
folks are statistically more likely to fall victim to police
brutality and broken windows policies, in a system designed to
create and nurture a fear of black bodies. The system is flawed
and the current administration has reduced the realities of slain
black and brown folks to a punch line. despite the challengers to
our message, we must resist. We must continue to hold up a mirror
and present our truths. Three minutes is that truth. Artists like
Jon Henry, Imani Tudor, and Kris greaves explore the dangerous
realities of being black in contemporary America.
Jon Henry’s series “Stranger Fruit,” recreates the pieta using
black mothers and their sons to viscerally illustrate that black
mothers are more likely to lose their sons to senseless acts of
police violence. Each image is haunting, the terrifying
possibility of “Will I be next?” looming in each frame. Kris
Greaves, in his series “A Bleak Reality,” visited the sites where
police killed 8 black men. Greaves renders each space timeless,
perpetually holding on to the memory of each tragedy. Each
photograph forces the audience to experience the voids created by
institutionalized racism. Imani Tudor presents the reality that
many black and brown folks are trapped in. Her series
“Criminalize” is a fictional first person account of the
experience of being ignored, underserved, and over-policed.
Tudor’s work is a visceral account of surviving in a system
designed to limit growth, access and opportunity.
Three minutes is a visual Case study of the current culture that
prioritizes obedience at the cost of black lives. #BLM.

